
Rotterdam, 11.03.2021

Update 1 - Heavy weather conditions

Dear Customer,

The seaport terminals had to stop working as from this morning due to the heavy weather conditions. Unfortunately, the 
storm has not abated so and the terminals remain closed. The terminals assume to start slightly between 15:00 hrs. + 
17:00 hrs. today. 

Due to the terminal closures, our trains were not or only partially dispatched last night and are still standing in Rotterdam. 
Thus, the departure this morning ex Rotterdam is cancelled and the departure this evening ex Neuss.

As long as we are not able to depart a train from Rotterdam today, tomorrow's departure ex Neuss will have to be 
cancelled due to weather conditions. 

Please be aware that we are doing our utmost to minimize the impact on your cargo and ask for your understanding in 
this case is “force majeure”. 

In case you have questions to specific containers/bookings please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Service 
directly. 

We will keep you posted as soon we have more information available for you. 

Sorry for any possible inconvenience caused by the weather situation.

With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.


